
Hello 

I would strongly object to the proposal for a child care facility at this address. 

This is an incredibly busy street, certainly during the morning and afternoons and parking is 
hard to come by for residents at the best of times. 

I reside at 6/45 Bangaroo Street and many of us in the units don’t have garages and the 
residents here with garages much like a large percentage of nearby home owners choose to 
park on the street, together with various boats and campers. 

Of note also is recently a car park was lost to us on the corner of Bangaroo and Winsome 
Avenue. Sadly I didn’t receive any correspondence about this prior to the deletion. 

Sent: 10/11/2021 7:50:49 PM
Subject: 16 Bangaroo Street, North Balgowlah 



Therefore I object as I previously objected on the previous proposal for a child care facility at I 
believe to be the same address. 

Best regards

William Skelly

Sent from my iPhone


